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Food pantries will be set up in the High School and Middle School. Students in need will be able 

to receive food and toiletry items for their residence. Individual information will be kept 

confidential. 

We will be starting our after school meal program which we piloted last May.  We will be 

serving dinner in 4 locations for tutoring students and athletes that are in the school and there 

after 3:30 p.m. and also open to all students.  The students will be served as like in the lunch line. 

Our hours will be 4:00 p.m. until 7:00 p.m. in some locations.  The program we use currently, 

Child and Adult Care Food Program for childcare is not the Office of Public Instruction.  

CACFP allows you to feed students during the school year on days that we do not have school.  

Times and locations are not set up as yet. 

Our lunch last year in September was $120,411.02 this year for the month we reached 

$135,597.24. Our breakfast last year was $31,318.11 and this year we managed $67,368.96. The 

monthly claim reimbursement last year was $160.376.81, and this year the month of September 

total was $203,193.24. 

 

Lynne Keenan                                                                                                                                                                           

406-338-7952                                                                                                                                                    

lynnek@bps.k12.mt.us 

 

 

 


